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{.* 4-^ b;ol-g,
I have been asked to thank you for your kind letter of 9th November

about the reception which is being held at Lambeth Palace as part of 'Inter Faith
'Week'.

This has been shown to Her Majesty and I now have pleasure in
enclosing her reply. I am to add that The Queen would be delighted to receive,
as you suggest, a copy of the signed resolution in due course.

Edward Young
The Deputy Private Secretary to The Queen

BUCKINGHAM PALACE

The Most Reverend and Right Honourable the Lord Archbishop of Canterbury



BUCKINGHAM PALACE

The Most Reverend and Right Honourable the Lord Archbishop of Canterbury,
Lambeth Palace.

I was pleased to learn about the reception for the leaders of Britain's main

religions, which is being held at Lambeth Palace at the beginning of Inter Faith

Week. I read with interest the proposed resolution which will be signed by all

those who are present.

Britain's faith communities are to be admired for the important

contribution that they make to our society and I share your hope that this

statement of commitment and unity will reinforce the Millennium resolution

drafted nearly ten years ago. Please convey my best wishes to al1 concerned for

a most memorable and successful event.

ELIZABETH R.

16th November, 2009.


